
E mail relating to previous planning permission application

Begin forwarded message:
From: Tim Drewitt <tim.drewitt@btinternet.com>
Date: 28 July 2011 16:46:36 BDT
To: sara.whelan@camden.gov.uk
Cc: "tim Drewitt <tim.drewitt@wanadoo.fr>" <tim.drewitt@wanadoo.fr>
Subject: 22 Upper Park Road, London NW3

Ref:  Planning Application   2011/3002/P    22 Upper Park Road, London NW3

Dear Ms Whelan

I attach pdfs of drawings numbers:-

22UPR/P2/02A,   03A,    04A,     05A and    07A

showing the alterations as discussed being:
1) retention of the blank recess at first floor level in street elevation of existing extension. The 
proposed window in the recess has been replaced with a rooflight in the existing flat roof over.
2) alteration to the position of the doors from the greenhouse to the garden.
3) the end elevation of the stair enclosure is now shown on the proposed elevation of the 
extension to no. 22.

The ground floor area of the proposed unit in the extension is 49 m2.  The first floor area 
including the staircase enclosure is 23.7 m2.

I hope that this is all the information that you require.

Yours sincerely

Tim Drewitt


